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We would like to give our wholehearted support to the amendment to the Bill proposed by Mark 

Latham in regard to the Anti-Discrimination Amendment (Complaint Handling) Bill 2020.  

After reading about some of the problems that have arisen from the decisions of the NSW Anti-

Discrimination Board, it would seem to us that the exact opposite has resulted from what the 

Board was originally set up to achieve. It defies common sense and all reasoning that a vindictive 

individual could sway the board for so many years, waste tax payers money and get away with it. 

It would appear that the system is being grossly abused in this instance and mainly because the 

Board is implicit, or at least has a false sense of what its duties are to the people of New South 

Wales. An investigation should be done into the people who are sitting on this board. The 

decisions being made do not seem to be at all helpful to the community at large. Many issues come 

to mind about this Anti-Discrimination Board and we feel sure that there are many citizens of this 

state who are not happy or would not be happy if they knew what was going on. 


